
 
ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEDURE  5052:  Student Open Enrollment  
  
 
 
All courses of the district shall be open to enrollment in accordance with Board Policy 5010, 
and a priority system consistent with Administrative Procedure 5055. Enrollment may be 
limited to students meeting properly validated prerequisites and corequisites as outlined in 
Administrative Procedure 4260. Enrollment may also be limited due to other legal or practical 
considerations as defined in Administrative Procedure 5055. 
 
No student is required to receive permission to enroll in any class offered by the district, except 


